Submission Medicare Funding of Sex selection Abortion.

The Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee

PO BOX 6100,

Parliament House

Canberra., ACT, 2600

Dear Sir, Ma'am,

Please accept my submission to your committee regarding the Disallowance of Medicare Funding of sexselection Abortion.

According to my understanding of Southern Cross Bioethics institute by the Adelaide sexton Marketing Group, the majority of respondents overwhelming believed that sex selection abortion is morally wrong and unacceptable.

Similar findings have been recorded from other Research and Opinion Polls

Also, I do United Nations reports from OHCHRA, UNFPA, UNICEF, UN Women and WHO condemn sex selection as gender discrimination against girls and women and a violation of their human rights. Australia would not do well to favour such a practice.

Thank you for considering these points in your inquiry,

Sincerely,

Sylvia Huxham